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Dear Readers, 

Welcome to a new edition of our newsletter. 

1. Tenders for two rental power projects 

Electric Power Generation Enterprise announced today two tenders for the “purchasing of 

electricity on rental basis” for five years in Kyaukse and in Myingyan. The bids are to be 

submitted until 19 February 2018, 2pm (which is a very tight schedule, but interested parties 

must make an effort to stick to it; in a similar tender in 2016, no extension was granted). The 

tender winner for each site should be able to sell 100MW. 

The tender invitations can be downloaded here: https://tinyurl.com/y9auveva (Kyaukse) and 

here: https://tinyurl.com/y8blvbba (Myingyan). 

A similar tender was called in 2016 for the sale of 300MW in Yangon. Two providers for 600MW 

in total were in the end selected, but as the Ministry of Electricity and Energy had invited the 

tender without budget approval, we are still to see any electricity generation from it. We very 

much suppose that there will be no such issue this time. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you are interested in more information and/or intend to 

bid. 

2. Seminar on the new Condominium Rules - new venue 

We still have places at our seminar on 9 January; if you are interested, please contact 

sebastian@lincolnmyanmar.com or nyeinchanzaw@lincolnmyanmar.com. The seminar 

invitation can be found here:  https://tinyurl.com/y7kcjbcm 

We had to change the venue: The seminar will not take place at Sule ShangriLa, but at Rose 

Garden Hotel, Conference Centre, Meeting Room A, 171 Upper Pansodan Road, Yangon. 

We hope that you have enjoyed reading this short newsletter and found it useful. 

Sebastian Pawlita    Nyein Chan Zaw 

Managing Director    Director 


